Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
7/9/2025 9:33	Tim FREDERIKSEN	Comment left from Council Meeting	Regarding last nights formal meeting decision on the Zoning changes. I strongly oppose to the zoning changes. I have been to several meetings and Ale Puy has done nothing to help us with our M1 zoning. I represent 75 hard working American people, many who are in dire need of employment, other than Home Depot, Target, Walmart.  We are not the enemy. We are part of the community. Tim Frederiksen
7/9/2025 9:38	Evan A Sugden	Comment left from Council Meeting	Attached comment from the 7.8.25 meeting. *Attachment 1 - 1 Page
7/9/2025 10:01	Mark Baer	Clean up Foothill DrivesPlease! What an embarrassment.	Please, please, clean up Foothill Drive. In one day the city could pick up the trash and chop down II of the weeks growing in, around and through the sidewalks. What a disgrace it is presently. After public safety the best and most obvious thing a city can do is maintain itself which obviously (should) includes cleaning up areas, especially entry areas such as foothill drive from the freeway exit north to Emmigration Canyon road. Think: 'take care of the little things and the big things start to take care of themselves.' Thank you, Mark W Baer
7/9/2025 10:52	Anonymous Constituent	Richmond Park drinking fountain	Get rid of the drinking fountain in Richmond Park once and for all! There's a group of fucking junkies bathing in the middle of the park in the fountain in front of CHILDREN!!!! AGAIN. This fountain is nothing but an issue. Not only is our a health hazard due to junkies bathing every day. Not splashing water on themselves but shoving their genitals and bottoms into the drinking fountain. But it's in front of CHILDREN. Every single fucking day.
7/9/2025 11:32	Justice Morath	TAB CIP 2025 Recommendations	Dear Salt Lake City Council, As Chair of the SLC Transportation Advisory Board I'd like to share with you the ranking we submitted to the CIP committee for your information. Please see attached letter and rankings for the Transportation Advisory Board's recommended rankings for the 2025 CIP. Thank you Justice Morath Chair, SLC TAB
7/10/2025 9:17	Patricia Bell	Senior Centers	Please quit closing senior centers, point blank. They are a lifeline for the older citizens of this county. I am concerned about the closimgs because it is happening too often. To my knowledge, there have been three closings in the last few months. That is too many in my opinion. The offering of services and activities is so valuable to my generation. Our children are too busy with trying to make a living to enrich our lives in this day and age. We need these government benefits to improve our well being. Do you not care about us anymore?  Sincerely, Patricia Bell 71-yr-old senior and constituent
7/10/2025 9:31	Anonymous Constituent	Voicemail to City Council	Hello, very concerned citizen living in the Marmalade area concerning Warms Springs Park. The park has now become a homeless encampment 24/7. Groups of homeless hanging out their from dawn to dusk, probably in the middle of the night but I don't check then. There are camps, stolen bikes, it is a threatening situation. My girlfriend and I both don't use the park anymore. I have called the police, I have used the SLCApp. It is an absolute nightmare what is happening here. These homeless are ruining the area. It is pathetic and I want something to be done. I have reached out to all resources as much as I can. It is a nightmare! Please do something about it.

## Salt Lake City Council Meeting July 8, 2025

## Topic: Revisiting 2025 CIP Proposal No. 481244, Bike Spas

Last month I presented to the Council ideas on salvaging the core of my CIP Bike Spa proposal. A bike Spa is a "secure parking area." Since then I have learned that the proposal was not "declined" *per se* but that there could still be significant resources allotted toward realizing its basic goals.

The fundamental impetus for enhanced bicycle parking, in particular at the Milk Block, remains strong. Situated on the "9-Line", one of the best bike, most heavily used corridors in the region, and offering tremendous and diverse commercial potential as a hub along Harvey Milk Boulevard, the Milk Block will be soon receiving customers by the hundreds, many of them arriving by sustainable transportation, especially by bicycle. Without adequate parking, bikes are likely to be in the way and/or stolen. The opportunity to accelerate our current transition in transportation modes will be hampered. Some of the many businesses slated for occupancy at the Milk Block are opening this month!

SLC Transportation Engineering has indicated a \$58,000.00 budget to construct a bike spa only at the Milk Block, leaving the Library project to be integrated with a pending design of Library Square.

Again, I strongly request funding for a bike spa at the Milk Block.

Thank you.



Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
7/10/2025 9:37	Ryan Ermisch	Question's about old church on Foothill and e. 1300 south	Good morning. My name is Ryan and we have property located in Dan Dugan's district, however I cannot get him to respond ever, so I figured I would send to this email. OLD CHURCH ON FOOTHILL DRIVE – LITTERED WITH GRAFFITI I was wondering, is anyone going to eventually demolish the church located across foothill drive from the Wasatch Hills Seventh day Adventist church? This building is such an eyesore lately has anyone seen it? Smashed windows, tons of large tagging and graffiti, homeless, weeds, broken down fence what a disaster. SPEEDING ON E. 1300 SOUTH Also, e. 1300 south – as you drive up the hill from Wasatch drive to Roxbury, people drive 65 mph and I am afraid someone will get hurt. I have emailed the city and I cannot get a straight answer as to why there are no speedbumps located in this section. After talking to neighbors, some are telling me they have been asking for speedbumps for over 10-years!!! Curious why these requests go unanswered as we are basically in a school zone where kids walk on daily basis. The response I received was that the City of Salt Lake had not "gotten to our area yet." I don't understand that and was wondering if you could decipher what that means as there are several speedbumps up the hill, and several speedbumps located down the hill on the other side of Foothill. My guess, is that the city is implementing traffic calming initiatives and maybe our section of town is part of a long term plan? Who knows Anyways, here is a google map picture of the church before it looked like something out of Escape from New York. *Photo attached. Thank you for your help and everything you do to improve our city. Byan Ermisch
7/10/2025 11:42	Caz Novak	Sanctuary status	Dear Salt Lake City City Council, My name is Caz Novak, and I just moved to Salt Lake City this month. I am reaching out to you to ask you to do all you can to ensure that Salt Lake City is a sanctuary for immigrants and those facing the brunt of the Trump administration's cruel immigration tactics. It has been heart wrenching to watch people, families, and communities be torn apart by Trump's policies. Please do all you can to protect vulnerable members of our community, and to ensure that Salt Lake City is a sanctuary for those targeted by the current immigration policies. Thank you very much!
7/11/2025 9:05	Bernie HART	How many times do I have to ask	Chris, First, I am addressing this to the City Council for a reason. Last night, you asked me to reach out to talk.  Over the past 10 years, I have reached out through emails, conversations, and at Council Meetings at least twice a week well over 1,000 times in an unsuccessful attempt to have meaningful conversations with Council Members about how Salt Lake City deals with the mentally ill and addicted chronically homeless. The number of homeless folks living on our streets has increased, and the police budget grows and grows. Our jails are full, and the number of overdose deaths in supportive housing is off the charts. The County is running out of money, and the problem is still a problem. Yet, no one wants to talk about anything but how to find ways of spending more and more on more of the same old stuff. After our conversation, I also realized that the only Council Members who have been honest with me over the past few years are the two who blocked my emails. I know where they stand. They don't pretend they are interested in what I have to say. I'll continue advocating for what we do and for the mentally ill and addicted in the community. What we do seems to be working. We are so confident, we're developing ways of tracking outcomes. If you know someone who is lost and needs help, send them our way. What I won't be doing in the future is spending my time writing emails no one reads. Bernie
7/11/2025 9:06	Ryan Ermisch	Phone call to City Council	Here are the pictures of the church. Its really an eyesore and I cannot imagine the liability. Additional photos to the 7.10.25 comment. **Attachment 2 - 2 Pages





Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
7/11/2025 16:26	Anonymous Constituent	City owned lot	The City owned lot on my street has been a mess for years. I keep bringing it to the attention of the Mayor's office and other departments. It might get addressed weeks later. Clearly the City doesn't care about it though because it gets bad again and I have to report again. Why are you not keeping track of your properties? If you're not going to build something, sell it to someone who will. It is full of trash and presumably stolen items. I bet I would find the hose that was stolen from my house, which I caught on camera over there. I don't expect anything from D2 since this isn't a train issue and other issues I've brought up before have not been resolved. Just trying to cover my bases.
7/14/2025 16:14	Elissa Ridgway	Commercial Mixed Use Zoning	I recently heard that our city is planning on creating more apartment buildings with stores at the base (if I understand the email I got correctly, I'm new to all of this). I just want to let you know that I think that's a good idea. Keep up the good work! I would love to see some of the development be more affordable as well, if possible.  Thanks for all that you do! Elissa Ridgway
7/16/2025 9:39	Ryan Mahoney 1/2	Follow-Up: Lawless E-Bike Behavior & Dangerous Design on 300 West Still Unaddressed	Dear Salt Lake City Council, This marks the Third or Fourth time I have reported serious safety concerns regarding the 300 West corridor, particularly at and near 1500 South. I've previously submitted a detailed written complaint, maps, photos of the visibility hazards, and specific examples of dangerous incidents — yet nothing has been done. In the time since my last correspondence, the situation has further deteriorated, and today, once again, I was the target of an aggressive, high-speed e-bike rider who physically struck my vehicle and launched into a profanity-laced tirade — all because I was partially in the bike lane while trying to safely exit a side street with no visibility and traffic behind me. This is not new. It is a repeating, predictable, and worsening pattern, and one that Salt Lake City is now actively ignoring at its own risk The Core Problem The 300 West corridor has devolved into a dangerous and dysfunctional stretch of infrastructure — not just because of poor design (which I've previously documented), but because it is being overrun by lawless, high-speed e-bike and e-scooter riders who: • Regularly travel at 25–40+ mph, with no enforcement or speed control; • Ignore Utah traffic laws, including yielding, helmet use, and pedestrian right-of-way; • Treat the bike lane as an exclusive right-of-way, assuming all vehicles must defer at all times; • Harass drivers who are temporarily stuck in or edging into the bike lane due to traffic conditions and zero sightlines; • Physically strike vehicles and verbally assault drivers, with no consequence. These behaviors are not only unsafe — they are emboldened by a complete lack of oversight. And let me be clear: this is no longer just a traffic issue — it's a public safety and legal liability issue. If a gas-powered motorcycle were being driven at these speeds down a public bike lane, law enforcement would intervene. But we're allowing electric vehicles — many of which are capable of matching or exceeding those speeds — to use public bike infras

Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
7/16/2025 9:39	Ryan Mahoney 2/2	CONTINUED!! Follow-Up: Lawless E-Bike Behavior & Dangerous Design on 300 West Still Unaddressed	Once Again, I Am Calling for the Following Actions: 1. A full safety and visibility audit of the 300 West corridor and its side street crossings; 2. Immediate signage and ground markings directing e-bike and scooter riders to yield, slow down, and share space responsibly; 3. Enforcement of existing traffic and helmet laws for e-bike and scooter riders; 4. Removal or relocation of obstructive signage, including that from 1500 Flats Apartments; 5. A public safety campaign focused on the rights and responsibilities of all road users, especially those operating high-speed e-vehicles. I implore you — beg you — to act on these substantial safety concerns before someone is seriously hurt or killed. These are not abstract hypotheticals. These are real, documented incidents, reported multiple times, in good faith, by a concerned citizen. I am doing my part. I am asking the City to finally do theirs. If the City continues to dismiss and ignore these warnings, and a tragedy does occur, I will make certain that the media, the public, and any affected families know that these dangers were repeatedly brought to your attention — and that you chose not to act. Sincerely, Ryan Mahoney Candidate for West Valley City Council
7/16/2025 16:32	Michael B	Comments	Please see attached letter *Attachment 3 - 2 Pages
7/21/2025 14:58	Jarod Hall	Design Review 3in Window Reveal	Constituent believes that requiring a 3" deep window set is hard to justify since it would be more expensive and/or reduce the building's ability to resist water intrusion.
7/24/2025 7:03	Brianna Moore	Pioneer Day Parade and Firework Concerns / 203 E Hubbard Ave / D5	The Pioneer Day parade things are getting more and more out of hand. This is a residential area. There are pets, homes with small children and families that get up the next day to go to work. I'm really having a hard time understanding why the city isn't doing more about restricting certain behaviors. Fireworks ensued well into the early morning hours. 4 am to be exact. They were so loud that car alarms were going off. It was constant and deafening. The police didn't do anything despite multiple residents calling. I don't understand how the city is able to purchase porta potties, provide cleanup services, mitigate all of this camping out and fund extra public safety personnel for a state recognized holiday but can't possibly put in lamp posts on the same street. I find the hypocrisy of allowing people from neighboring cities the ability to camp out in a residential neighborhood hysterical considering the number of encampments that are destroyed by authorities. The people who came out for the parade are disrespectful, inconsiderate and entitled. The fact the city allows it proves how little the city cares about the actual residents. Your police officers are also doing a bang up job blocking residents into their homes preventing them from leaving. What the hell is going over there? The city needs to try harder and consider that maybe residents don't want these parades or marathons. They don't bring us anything but chaos and stress.
7/25/2025 0:13	Rick Wadsworth	Homelessness —How Can I Help?	Greetings— My name is Rick Wadsworth and I am in the process of developing a homeless outreach. Something needs to change for ANYTHING to change and that change begins with perspective, understanding, insight, and compassion. I have been interviewing homeless people over the past 4 months and getting to know them over lunch. I have learned a lot and would be happy to sit down and share my findings. Below is an image I made today to celebrate Pioneer Day— Thanks for your time & consideration— All the best— Dr. Rick Wadsworth
7/25/2025 8:00	Robert MACK	Illegal fireworks going till 2AM	How can this be tolerated. The illegal fireworks were going off till 2AM on July 24th. My dog had a horrible night and I'd did not get to sleep till 3AM
7/25/2025 9:18	Sudney Kaser	Long grass obscures safe viewing of oncoming traffic	Streets dept says not their problem. Public lands didn't cut the long grass. Not sure city council person has the time to address. Please see the corner just north of 5th north light coming up from marmalade neighborhood.p which intersects with Victory road. Cannot see oncoming traffic driving into city on Victory road from that stop, It's a hazardous merge onto Victory road from that side street when you cannot see cars. Isn't this a city concern?  Seems like it ought to be.
7/25/2025 10:32	Kay Via Mickelson	homeless encampment	I am currently sitting on my balcony at 5 South 500 West and below me in the green space area is an encampment of a screaming woman and an abused dog - needs to be addressed!

Michael B 1. Do Panels so the electric Bills We Do Not Have to pay please cost to Mrch. 2. Help Homeless get howing please please please get off off Streets the are to Much Asking For money plus course problems lots are very very local 3. Keep social society going for ever plus give us 10000 raises every year please. 4. NO taxes on our socal Socurity checks at all In Work Bussiness for 44 yes.
In 62 NOW Just refired lyes
8 Months.

5. Thanks thanks Please Please Keepour Freedon EDI EVEN I'M U.S. cifigen 45/4 6. Tell trump keep controll

DUR US MATISA please

Please NO WASS At All

Place, Hormony, Joy, Life

Live a 1000/5 percent Life

Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
7/25/2025 16:48	Brianna Moore	Pioneer Day Parade Chaos / D5	The Pioneer Day parade things are getting more and more out of hand. This is a residential area. There are pets, homes with small children and families that get up the next day to go to work. I'm really having a hard time understanding why the city isn't doing more about restricting certain behaviors. It's currently 1 AM and there are fireworks still going off. They are so loud that car alarms are going off. It is constant and deafening. The police aren't doing anything. I don't understand how the city is able to purchase porta potties, provide cleanup services, mitigate all of this camping out and fund extra public safety personnel for a state recognized holiday but can't possibly put in lamp posts on the same street. I find the hypocrisy of allowing people from neighboring cities the ability to camp out in a residential neighborhood hysterical considering the number of encampments that are destroyed by authorities . The people who came out for the parade are disrespectful, inconsiderate and entitled . The fact the city allows it proves how little the city cares about the actual residents. Your police officers are also doing a bang up job blocking residents into their homes preventing them from leaving. What the hell is going over there? The city needs to try harder and consider that maybe residents don't want these parades or marathons. They don't bring us anything but chaos and stress. Figure out a different route outside of residential areas.
7/25/2025 16:51	Eric Wayman	Frustrations with Pioneer Day Parade and Closed Off Roads / D5	Hi there. My name is Eric Wayman. I live off of 700, and I am currently sitting in Pioneer Day traffic because two lanes of 700 are closed and heading southbound. And there's nothing going on in those lanes. I don't know who made the decision to close things off during rush hour, but not everybody in Utah gets to observe the state holiday. And I've been I've made it four blocks in, like, twenty minutes, and I'm I'm gonna be late for work in two minutes. So kind of frustrating. I just wanted to call, and I I get that, like, I definitely want everyone to enjoy the festivities, but it's just so inconvenient when now I'm late for work because I didn't realize that they were gonna close down the majority of lands on 700. Thank you.
7/28/2025 12:18	Paul Jensen	Phone call to City Council	Yeah. My name is Paul Jensen. I live up on REDACTED. My phone number is REDACTED. I had received a notice in the mail about a couple of months ago saying they were gonna do some traffic calming things coming starting on Foothill Drive at Laurelhurst Drive and also on Westminster Avenue just trying to slow some of the traffic down here. And that was supposed to start sometime this summer, and the summer is almost getting over. And I haven't seen anything. They did install a street speed limit sign at 20 miles an hour at the top of the from north end of Laurelhurst Drive, but this car still come down here forty, fifty miles an hour. And I talked to the person who wants some suggestions what could happen. I said, well, it would be nice if you could put a traffic calming bump in the road like they're doing they're gonna do on 20 Fifth East because when traffic is piled up on Foothill Boulevard, they still come flying down here, at at a speed that's not appropriate for, way over 20 miles an hour. Any anyway, I'd like to know if there's if that's project has been delayed or whether they're gonna do it before winter hits here or what's gonna happen now. But we it's get it gets keeps getting worse all the time. And I know you had a lot of problems, but I'm just trying to they say that this is gonna happen, but I don't know when. So if you give me a

Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
7/28/2025 13:07	Richard Robinson	Phone call to City Council	Yes. This is, this is Richard Robinson. I live here in, count in District 6, part of this, council, and I I wanna be able to talk to, I guess, Dan Dugan, but any of the council members would do, of course. I'm really concerned. I I see the taxes go up. We see you're you're talking about in your newsletter projects like recycling and keeping our roads safe, which, of course, is important. But we're also you also hear mention, improving public property, like sidewalks, parks, and buildings again. That's wonderful. But I can't see that you're doing a whole heck of a lot in keeping these streets, so that they're not filled with chuck holes. I'm so so many of the roads at Salt Lake City are just really bad. Now there are many that are good, and I give you credit for those, but there's so many that need some, some some of these funds that you're collecting from us to go towards getting these roads so that they're not a hazard and not, you know, damaging our cars as we as we go or buy bicycles getting some of these rough areas. It's not good. So I hope that you will focus some of that money that you've been able to glean from the public as the as taxes continue to rise. And and I think as your salaries continue to rise as well, and use some of that money to fix these roads. Appreciate it very much. Thank you. Again, this is Richard Robinson, a long time member of District 6. Been in this area for, probably forty, fifty years. Anyway, thank you. Bye bye.
7/28/2025 14:00	Susie Rowe	Phone call to City Council	Caller stated "I heard there were plans for a 7-story hotel at the corner of 13th E and 21st S (the old sizzler). It is a very small parking lot and a very busy intersection across from Sugar House park. I am asking the Council to please not allow this hotel to be built there. It is a very bad idea and not good for the park and the already busy area. Thank you.
7/28/2025 16:44	Bemie HART	Is this Salt Lake City's solution	Rachel, I'm not sure who to address this to. I had two interesting conversations this morning. One with a social worker who is new to the community, and the other with a resident of an apartment complex that overlooks SLCPD Plaza. The social worker was having lunch with a homeless person on the lawn at Library Square. According to her, while they were sitting on a blanket and enjoying their lunch, City Hall security stopped to chat. I was told that the female security guard was aggressive, suggested that they were doing something illegal (maybe drugs), and then suggested they move on. The security person's idea of "move on" was linked to a suggestion that in the future they have lunch in another city park just not Library Square. This has me thinking about what Community Council meeting I should attend Ball Park or Liberty Park or Sugarhouse Park or Fairmont Park or Taufer or. Would it be appropriate to suggest that The Mayor is trying to move the homeless campers around the City and County Building to parks in other areas of Salt Lake City? And the resident. Security personnel are talking to people in the area and soliciting feedback on our program. "Do they give you any trouble?" "Are they a problem?" Humm seems like someone is out to cause us some trouble. Can I request that they bring back all the positive comments they get, even if this does not help them with their agenda? From what I am hearing, there are no complaints, just "glad you are here", and "you all are doing great work" and smiles Please do something. This is unacceptable behavior. Maybe the security staff could spend a few days doing Tai Chi with us. Or maybe, the person who hired them, or supervises them, or sets policy should also spend some time with us. Moving and jailing and harassing the homeless has never been a solution. Bernie Hart Understanding Us Salt Lake City, Ut
7/28/2025 16:55	Heather Wilkins	Concerns About Homelessness, Drugs, and Prostitution / D5	We have a serious prostition and drugged human pr9blem in SLC. I really wish our council would start holding individuals accountable and stop allowing drugs on our streets. Poeple laying on the curbing, garbage everywhere. We really are getting lazy with our policies and rules and we are not the CleanSalt Lake City I knew as a child. You say we need more parties and more fun, but I saw it doesn't feel safe to have children around these beautiful neighborhoods with kneedles and trash everywhere. It doesn't matter if you live in an apartment or home. Our council is accountable for the lack of safety and Grose neglect our street look like 3rd world. And it's really dissapointing. Our police and city employees aren't doing enough too keep our streets beautiful. This is truly disgusting.

Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
7/28/2025 17:53	John Brodie	\$55.8 million for CIP	I received the August Newsletter from Council Member Dan Dugan about the city's budget of \$55.8 million. I am requesting that Bryan Ave Street to be rebuilt and repaved between 1900 East continuing to 1700 South. Bryan Ave was constructed in the late 40's and it has only been patched since them. It is in very bad shape and needs to be leveled out and repaved. This is my request for improvements badly needed.
7/29/2025 10:36	Hank Williams	Comment	Well, I'm calling. My name is Hank Williams. I got a District 6 newsletter. I just thought, maybe their council should be more thoughtful about maintaining their property and keeping it safe for others and that destroying the homes of 27 people instead of just improving the city as it says and public property and all that and probably putting lots of dollars into the commissioner's and the mayor's money, in their pockets and, not even taking the time to, take care of the property that the city's already responsible for. Sick and tired of Salt Lake City acting like they knew something and they can do something. They can't do anything and nothing works here.
7/29/2025 12:14	James scott Hunter	Planned Development & Preliminary Subdivision for Carrigan View Phase 2	Constituent is looking for neighbors or neighborhood groups that have taken positions on the proposed development.
7/29/2025 12:16	Rhianna Riggs	Pioneer Day Frustrations	Rhianna reached out to share the frustration of many Central City residents regarding fireworks being set off all night on Pioneer Day, as well as other inappropriate behavior such as physical altercations, threats and harassment of homeowners and renters, and general hazards along the Pioneer Day parade's route.
7/29/2025 12:26	Troy Saltiel	FY25-26 Budget - Bicycle Racks	Troy reached out to bring attention to a FY25-26 CIP that seeks to gain funding for bike rack maintenance and installation. Troy hopes that the \$40k for this item will be funded, however expresses that the real need is closer to \$100k.
7/29/2025 12:46	J. michael Mattsson	Concerns about crowding 13th South	Constituent has concerns about how crowding the 13th South intersection would negatively impact traffic in the area.
7/31/2025 9:16	Isaac Atencio	Road in West point	The D1 constituent in west point are calling because he would like to have someone go and see the road that they just redone from a week ago that it is looks so horrible and also would like to have the council office to coordinate with the Mayor's office to come and take a look and listen to the neighborhood in West point area.
7/31/2025 14:28	Anonymous Constituent	Richmond Park is a drug haven	Richmond Park is getting worse every fucking hour. The police were at the park at 12 noon on July 31. In the 2 hours past the park's homeless/houseless/junkie population had fucking tripled! There are 3 separate camps within the park. Drug dealer is present and distributing. People are openly using. This is a fucking park!!!! There are residents that live along the entire border of the park sans 600 South. There is an individual walking around threatening anybody trying to access the park!!!! Threatening residents coming in and out of their homes and vehicles! They're are children present in the park. Members of the Wasatch Community Garden are being turned away sure to violent threats. What the fuck is going on?????? This is unsafe. This is completely unacceptable. There are elderly here being threatened. Open drig usage in front of children. So something once and fucking for all!!!
8/2/2025 16:44	Anonymous Constituent	Richmond Park	Same fucking people every damn day. There's absolutely zero reason that the exact same people are camped in the middle of Richmond Park. There is zero reason every fucking day anybody walks out their homes they bought and have to watch the exact same people buying/selling/using drugs in the middle of the park. Usually with children around. This cannot keep going on like this. Guy with man bun has been arrested in the park several times over the last few years. Guy with black dog. Same thing. These are the guys that are bringing drugs into this park every fucking day. This group engages with anybody around them with threats of violence. This is a neighborhood where people fucking live!

Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
8/6/2025 8:49	Anonymous Constituent	Richmond Park	Why is this getting worse within Richmond Park. Police show up yesterday around 4:40. Leave around 5:10. By 5:15 two individuals are shooting up inside the park. They never left. There are 15 people on the park right now. And it's growing. People cannot use the park for anything. Monday the decided to use recycling/yard waste cans for drug drop off/pickup and dumped garbage out of them. Now there are multiple cans that the city wouldn't pick up. Who deals with this? The people that live here are home owners and they now are getting harassed/screamed at just going to/from their vehicles. This is absolutely ridiculous. There are people right this second folding up foul so they can do drugs. In the middle of the park. This needs to be addressed. This is constant. Every day.
8/6/2025 10:29	Donna Shattuck	Cyclists safety	Constituent is worried about cyclists riding on the sidewalk east of Foothill Drive.
8/8/2025 16:02	Anonymous Constituent	New Utilities Bill increased	Message: Frederick called to express his shock and disappointment about the utility bill he received. He will be paying over \$400 for water, a bill that he typically pays about \$225. He states the new bill is difficult to budget for, especially if it is a monthly occurrence. He states he'll have to cut watering back significantly and worries many other households will potentially kill Salt Lake City's trees. He's already spoken with Public Utilities and called the Council Office to share his comment with the Council.
8/12/2025 8:23	Dan Hilker	Main Street Fire	Hi SLC City Council, I'm writing with sadness after last night's fire on Main Street in downtown SLC. I live in the Avenues, but I visit Main Street often, and the businesses that burned were some of my regular stops. As I sat on my porch and saw the smoke, my heart sank when I learned what was burning. As you all work on a plan for that block, please include those directly impacted by the fire and give them the first opportunity to rebuild their businesses in the same location. I also hope you will preserve the historic character of the building, especially the brick facade. I understand this is prime real estate, but those businesses were what brought many of us to Main Street on weekends. While I support adding housing there, I also want to see the businesses return and continue contributing to the community if they choose. Thank you for listening.

Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
8/12/2025 9:12	Dave Iltis	Lease: SEG Contract Needs Additional Stipulations	Please include any of these that apply to the lease. The public does need more time to reviewDave Iltis Dear Mayor, Ms. Otto,
		for a better Sports Entertainment District	and the City Council, The general idea of the Sports and Entertainment District could be great for SLC. I think keeping the Jazz
			and the Utah Hockey Club sound great. However, we know from many studies that cities don't often get a true benefit from this.
			So, let's make this better. It's a contract after all and SEG doesn't seem to have too many obligations here. I do not understand
			why you cannot stipulate more from SEG in the contract. They are getting \$900M of our money yet they seem to have few
			obligations other than the current zoning in place. The following provisions need to be added to the contract: 1. Better metrics on
			free tickets to low income people. Not just 'various games' but all games. 2. Include a non-car transportation plan/Travel
			Demand Management program. The traffic study that was included is for cars only and is really unacceptably bad. There's no
			mention of TRAX, Bus, FrontRunner, Walking, Biking, or reducing parking (which thus incentivizes more sustainable transportation). Non-car transportation needs to be spelled out in the contract. SLC has had a commitment to sustainability-this
			contract does not hold true to that. 3. NBA and NHL provisions are spelled out. What if we get a WNBA team, women's hockey,
			arena football, or other big time sport? There needs to be contingencies for this too. 4. Some sort of plan for the Salt Palace. Just
			giving SEG control of this seems like a bad plan. Stipulations are needed. 5. The low-income housing surcharge is great, but not
			tied to inflation or anything. Now it sounds like a good bit of money, but in 20 years? Not so much. Please tie this to inflation and
			cost of living index. 6. There's little in the agreement that I see about ensuring public access and right of way to spaces that are
			currently public. SLC made this mistake when they sold a block of Main Street years ago and this space is not 24/7 public space.
			Please don't repeat this mistake. Current public spaces need to be kept public 24/7. 7. There is no sustainability requirement.
			They really need to agree to higher building standards and alternative energy use (solar etc) as part of the construction process.
			SLC has had a commitment to sustainability- this contract does not hold true to that. 8. With the Olympics coming in 2034, it
			should be part of the contract that SLC can use the facilities for the Olympics at no cost for renting the facilities. 9. The plans
			show nothing about a bike path or bike lanes on 300 W to N. Temple. There's some vague mention of this, but no requirement.
			This needs to be part of the contract. 10. There's little mention of bike facilities on any of the other roads leading to the
			Entertainment District. Please include those. 11. The contract has nothing about requiring bike parking on the facilities. There is
			currently no bike parking at the Delta Center. Since the renovations would be just that, there would be no zoning requirement to
			add bike parking since it's not a new construction project. Please include this so that people can more easily get to the Arena in a
			sustainable fashion. 12. A requirement for a percentage of locally owned businesses in the Entertainment District. 13. No
			destruction of Abravenal Hall. This should be a stipulation. Yes, I'm aware that this is an SLCo facility. 14. No heliport - this should
			be a stipulation. While there are no plans for one, this should be permenantly off the table. 15. Not a strong enough contract that
			would prevent the teams from leaving. These are just a few of the omissions that I found in a first reading of the contract. I'm sure
			that there are more, but these are glaring omissions and need to be corrected. We all want SLC to be vibrant, sustainable, and
			open. Please ensure this by updating the contract. Thank you, Dave Iltis Salt Lake City resident Cycling Utah

	Description
Extreme Parties  lived on 900 East straight neighborhood. Up until recent close to campus. The past few drinking have become the no day (football), but they've bee been "exempt" from these dist East. As enrollment at the Un the ranks of neighbors endurit them. They are so big that they private driveways, church park clearly are, they shouldn't be driving on the roads. From a include football taligate partie the weekend as long as the campus. My concern kicks in assaults happening due to th the hosts to know everyone att is for their safety. Yes, I perso the most concern for safety an rather than just the tempore owners, they will tighten up to evicted by their landlords if th public intoxication and part should require a permit and po up city code and adding more to do more, and the extreme! East Central Community. Tha	k you for all of the efforts you've put into supporting the East Central Community. I've hit down the hill from the University of Utah for 20 years. I truly enjoy living in this ntly it's been peaceful and beautiful. There have always been parties since we are so say years they've gotten completely out of control. The massive parties with underage form rather than just an occasional occurrence. These used to just happen on game een expanding to other big eventslike "Saturdays". Being on 900 East, I've typically sruptions as most of the more extreme parties happen from University Street to 1100 iniversity has increased, students are moving further down the hill. I have now joined rings the extreme parties with attendance so huge that the house & yard can't contain ey are out in the streets. They block traffic. They park anywhere they want including in rking lots, and reserved parking spaces at apartment buildings. Given how drunk they be driving anywhere. This is a huge safety hazard to both them and the other people appearances, they are clearly underage. I understand that living near campus will ties, concerts, normal weekend parties. I have no issues with them having parties on new wrap it up by 1:00am-ish. I knew what I was getting when I moved this close to in due to the underage drinking, driving while intoxicated, and the high risk of sexual the heavy drinking and possibly drug use at these extreme parties. If yis impossible for ittending so it's impossible to know what substances are being used. My true concern onally get irritated when they party on weeknights, but the largest parties that create are usually on weekends. Any strengthening of city code to penalize the home owners array renters would be greatly appreciated. The hope is that by penalizing the home their rental leases and word will get out that the hosts of the extreme parties will be they don't abide by the rules. Again, I have no issue with them having parties, but the arties so large that they are in the street create so much damage.
	and those simply passing through for an academic year. Heidi Frank

Ī	Date/Time Opened	Contact Name	Subject	Description
	8/12/2025 13:11	Stephen Kaiser		Hello, Thank you for taking the time to review this email and consider the comments of the East Central Community Council related to the above-referenced Ordinance Amendment. I'm writing to support the Amendment and discuss my personal experience with these issues. My wife and I moved into the East Central neighborhood in the summer of 2022. Since then, we have had consistent issues that go well beyond the occasional rowdy party or football tailgate. For example, Sigma Phi Epsilon hosted an off-campus party at a 1200 E residence adjacent to ours on a weeknight in March 2025. This event happened when our child was one month old and my wife was still recovering from childbirth - and the party hosts were aware of those factors. Despite snowfall, after 11pm the party ended up taking place outdoors with students screaming and playing music in the backyard. I would estimate over 100 students were going in and out of the house. Students then began urinating on our property and the street. Eventually, a student vomited on our house - when I banged on the window to get him away - he looked up at me and gave me the middle finger. I've included that video, as well as photos of students urinating outside our window. We ultimately called police to break up the party once students were using our property as a toilet. We did not call initially just for a noise complaint and were hopeful it would stop given it was a weeknight. Police arrived after a long wait, but immediately after police left, students were back outside yelling and throwing snowballs at 1am. My wife, child, and myself got very little sleep. I filed a complaint with the school on March 7, but have still not received notice of any outcome. In a separate incident, my wife came back from walking our dog and a student was urinating in our driveway in the middle of the afternoon. We have also had constant issues with an off-campus fraternity property on Douglas Street. A GRAMA request resulted in obtaining a CAD report showing that in less than 3 years, there have
	8/12/2025 13:19	Michael Colby	Council Meeting Tonight: Party Ordinance	Hello, My name is Michael Colby and I reside in District 4 and Eva Lopez Chavez is my representative. I understand there is a meeting tonight to discuss/vote on an "extreme" party measure to combat the out of control parties which have been happening close to the University. My address isREDACTED which puts my right in the middle of these activities. I've lived there for eighteen years and have seen first hand the evolution of these extreme parties. The houses near me used to be residences for normal college students. However, in the last few years, they have been used as satellite fraternity houses. The fraternities occupy these homes as a way to skirt the restrictions imposed on activities at their official fraternity houses. Please inform Representative Lopez Chavez the proposed measure has my enthusiastic support. What has been happening the last few years goes far beyond the typical college parties that have been a historic feature of my neighborhood. The recent parties include outdoor concert sound systems, DJ's, and hundreds of people (under age) who are often extremely intoxicated. These extreme parties pose safety risks to the community and are very obnoxious. Please vote "yes" on this measure. Attached is a sample photo of one of these parties hosted by my next door neighbors which I took from the window of my house. Thank you.
	8/12/2025 15:32	Rachel Preslar	Amendment of Chapter 11.14, Parties, Gatherings, or Events	Rachel reached out to the City Council to express gratitude for the amendment of Chapter 11.14, Parties,
L			OI EVEIRS	Gatherings, or Events as someone who lives in East Central neighborhood.